
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Maksimus Regus, S.Fil., M.Si 
Universitas Katolik Indonesia Santu Paulus Ruteng, Flores, NTT 

 
British Academy: Social Welfare for Sustainable Development in 

Southeast Asia.  
 
Dear Dr Regus 
 
We are pleased to confirm your participation in the upcoming British Academy-
supported programme of activities Social Welfare for Sustainable Development in 
Southeast Asia.  
 
The Writing Workshops, funded by The British Academy, is a collaboration of the 
University of York (UK), Gadjah Mada University (Indonesia), Thammasat University 
(Thailand) and Huachiew Chalermprakiet University (Thailand). 
 
Workshop activities aim to encourage regional voices in academic writing and 
publications and broaden academic and research networks available to Indonesian 
and Thai social welfare scholars. 
 
Selected participants take part in a series of online activities (including Plenary and 
in-programme sessions), receive ongoing support, and contribute to a final in country 
workshop (December 2021 or March 2022). 
 
We are delighted that you are able to participate and look forward to what we hope 
will be engaging and productive activities over the coming months. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Professor Neil Lunt 
On behalf of Workshop Team  
25th June 2021 
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